

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20250

October 12, 1989

Mr. Douglas Evan Drenkow 10306 Live Oak Arcadia, CA 91007

Dear Mr. Drenkow:

Thank you for your recent letter expressing your interest in the integrated pest management program. I have reviewed the materials you sent and am very impressed with the quality, along with the quantity, of your work.

The majority of work which is published by USDA is produced by research which has been conducted by people employed by the Department. You have produced such an extensive array of materials on insects that I would suggest that you contact the Entomological Society of America, or a similar trade association, which may be able to provide you with some helpful suggestions on how to best use your materials

Thank you again for your interest in the integrated pest management program at the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

Sincerely,

Lisa W. Zannoni

Confidential Assistant to the

Sesall Fens

Assistant Secretary

Science and Education